
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Kaimer, Lisa [LKaimer@caiso.com] 
Friday, May 18, 2001 1:27 PM 
Fluskas , Bradley 

> -----Original Message----- 
z From: Woertz, Byron 
> Sent: Friday, May 18,200l IO:23 AM 
> To: Kaimer, Lisa 
z Subject: 
> 
> Market Participants and Scheduling Coordinators: 
z= The California IS0 has received the attached request for data from 
> the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) in the context of FERC’s 
> continuing review of market activities related to FERC’s December 15, 2000 
> order in Docket ELOO-95-000. To the extent the request includes a request 
> for information that is listed in IS0 tariff section 20.3.2., the IS0 will 
> seek confidential treatment for such information pursuant to 18 C.F.R. 
> lb.9. 
> Any concerns relating to the data request should be communicated by 
> noon on Monday, May 14 to Jeanne Sole at 916-608-7144 and jsole@caiso.com 
> and copied to Charlie Robinson at crobinson@caiso.com and Norma Formanek 
> at nformanek@fbm.com. The FERC contact on this request is William Meroney 
> at william.meroney@ferc.fed.us cmailto:william.meroney@ferc.fed.us>. 
> Jeanne M. Sole 
> Regulatory Counsel 
> California IS0 
> (916) 608-7144 
> 
> 
> 
> The Foregoing e-Mail Communication (Together With Any Attachments 
> Thereto) Is Intended For The Designated Recipient(s) Only. Its Terms May 
> Be Confidential And Protected By Attorney/Client Privilege or Other 
z= Applicable Privileges. Unauthorized Use, Dissemination, Distribution, Or 
> Reproduction Of This Message Is Strictly Prohibited. 
> 
> Byron B. Woertz, Jr. 
> Director, Client Relations 
> (916) 608-7066 
> (800) 481-7037 - Pager 


